2025-2026 Governor's Honors Program

Wednesday, September 3: Interest Meeting



What: GHP is a residential summer program that offers instruction that is significantly different from the typical high school classroom and is designed to provide students with academic, cultural, and social enrichment necessary to become the next generation of global critical thinkers, innovators, and leaders.

Who: Skilled, knowledgeable, talented – and passionate! – current 10th and 11th graders

When: June 14-July 11, 2026

Where: Georgia Southern University

Important Dates (note: you must be committed to all these dates as there are no alternatives)

- Friday, September 26: School-level applications due via this Form
- **Saturday, October 11**: School-level interviews (if selected, you will be notified of a specific time by Tuesday, October 7)
- Thursday, November 6: County-level interviews (time and location TBD; will be around 5-8 pm and last year was at Campbell HS)
- Friday, November 14: State-level application opens for nominated students
- Thursday, December 4: State-level online information session (more info TBA)
- Friday, January 9: State-level application deadline
- Friday, February 6: State-level semifinalists will be notified
- Thursday, February 26 (tentative): GHP Interview Prep Night at Campbell HS
- Saturday, February 28: State semifinalist interviews at Georgia Southern for Academics and CTAE
- Saturday, March 14: State semifinalist event at Georgia Southern for Music
- Friday, March 20: Notification of GHP Finalists and Alternates
- Friday, April 3: Deadline to accept invitation

Next Steps:

- 1) Fill out this <u>Form</u> asap (no later than Friday, September 5 at 3:00 pm) as a record of your attendance and to request an application. (Applications will be emailed to you by Friday, September 5.)
- 2) Begin working on your application. You must submit it by Friday, September 26 at 11:59 pm using this <u>Form</u>.
- 3) If you have any additional questions, stop by 605 to see Ms. Yeganegi or 107 to see Dr. Jamison.

Note: You must be logged in to your student account for these Forms, but you MUST use a non-Cobb student email address for the application (for state-wide purposes).

